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Statement from Royal Mail AMU regarding PAF licence pricing
09/04/2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Price Change 2018
The Royal Mail Address Management Unit confirmed on 29 March 2018, that it will be making changes to its prices which will come into effect on 1 July 2018.  To see the new prices, or download a PDF of the new prices please visit the Royal Mail’s Address Management Unit’s Licensing Centre Pricing Page.
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